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The last full week of November is here.  How time flies when we are busy having fun learning!  
It is one month to our Winter Break!   We would like to take this time to wish Mrs. Sardinha 
the best in her new school district.  There was a great teaching opportunity that opened up for 
her; as well it was closer to home.  We welcome Ms. S. Pattar as our new grade 1 teacher.   

We are very happy to introduce our new PAC executive for the 2017-18 school year.  

President – Harpreet Bhullar 
Vice-President – Satwinder Kahlon 
Secretary – Bobbi Banister                                                                                                          
Treasurer – Carolina Torres  

Our students’ safety is the utmost importance for us! Drop off and “parking” is still a 
huge concern!  We have families parking in the bus/handicap area, which is designated 
for our bus that picks up our students.  Parking in that area blocks the bus from 
entering the parking area.  There is absolutely no parking in the handicap parking until 
after 3 pm.  There is a traffic sign that indicates that information.  We also encourage 
cars pulling into the upper parking to stop closest to the exit and not the entrance area 
so we do not block the area.  We cannot have any cars driving up onto the sidewalk 
by the disposal bins as this blocks the sidewalk for students to exit the school grounds.  

Parking is defined by stopping your car, whether you are in or out of 
the car.  Please know that on rainy days, walking in the rain to the 
car will not harm students, but cars parking in no parking areas can 
cause student injury.  Another concern is the speed cars are driving 
in a school zone.  It is 35 km/h!  Remember children do not always 
look when they cross the street and we would be very sad if a child 
is hit by vehicle.  Thank you for your support in keeping our students 
safe when coming and leaving our school. 

Dates to remember:  

November 24th has 2 events:  Spirit Day Novembear Day Wear your PJs; Grade K to 
Grade 2 Dance at lunchtime - a loonie admission as it is a Triple C fundraiser (our 
Triple C team is our Intermediate student leadership team).                         
December 1st  PAC sponsored Movie after school. Parents do not have to attend the 
movie. Pick up time will be around 4:30 pm.  Movie has been updated to “Moana”.  
December 7th  PAC meeting after school 2:45 pm in the library                       
December 8th  Grade 3, 4, and 5 Dance at lunch time, a loonie admission         
December 13th Early dismissal at 1:25 pm.                                                    
December 22nd Last day of school for 2017.    

December 25th to January 7th Winter Break  - No school. 

 

 

 

We will be looking for volunteers to help with our Musical in the new year. 

Please watch for the notice.   
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